
December 10, 2019 

Attn. Kentucky Public Service Commission, Executive Director 

P.O. Box 615, Frankfort, KY 40602 

Case No. 2019-00359 

RECEIVED 

JAN 2 7 2020 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

It has been brought to our attention that Vertical Bridge Development, llC and Powertei/Memphis, Inc. 

is applying for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to construct and operate a new wireless 

communications facility on the border of our property. It is imperative that we are given specifics 

including: 

the approval process and schedule 

the size of the structure 

the environmental impacts (radiation, noise, signal interference, etc.) 

The communication we received from Briggs law Office is lacking detailed information regarding this 

proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Frances Clark, landowner 

12134 Old Hickory Blvd. 

Hermitage, Tennessese 37076 
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